
  
 

43 Steward Road  
Collingwood, Ontario 
L9Y 4M7 Canada 

epcor.com 

November 17, 2023 
 
 

 

 Sent by Email and RESS 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4     
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) – Application for Rates to be 

Effective January 1, 2023 (Phase 2)  
 OEB File: EB-2022-0184  
 Cost Claim Response  

 
In accordance with the OEB Accounting Order dated October 26, 2023, for the above-noted proceeding, 
ENGLP is in receipt of and has reviewed the cost claim submissions from the following parties: 
 
 

 School Energy Coalition 

 Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
 
 
ENGLP does not object to the cost claims and awaits the recommendations and/or cost award of the 
Board with respect to these claims. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 

Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 
THesselink@epcor.com  
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